
March 18, 2024  

    7TH ANNUAL AGAPE HOUSE - SCRAMBLE FORE FOOD                  
GOLF TOURNAMENT 

   July 27, 2024  

Dear Supporter: 
 

We are excited to announce our annual Agape House Golf Tournament! This year’s tournament will be 
on Saturday, July 27, 2024 at Big River Golf Course in Umatilla, Oregon, with a shotgun start at 8:00 a.m.  
Registration will begin at 7:00 a.m. 

 
We are grateful for the success of previous years, and we appreciate your help to ensure another 

successful event. This is our sixth year hosting this tournament, which helps us feed, clothe, and house those 
who are in a time of dire need. Proceeds from this tournament will help fund our elementary school backpack 
program. Each week Agape house sends out weekend meals for local children who might otherwise not have 
food. We average over 1000 bags of weekend meals each month.  Your support will bless the lives of many 
within our local community.   

 
If you have contributed to this event in years past, THANK YOU! To help this year, we have enclosed 

documents for several support opportunities: 
 

1. Participate: Gather and register a team of four golfers! Please return completed form to 
Agape House (500 Harper Road. Hermiston) or Big River Golf Course by July 20, 2024. If you do 
not have a team, we will do our best to combine players to complete team(s). 

 
2. Sponsor: Enclosed are sponsorship opportunities for this event. We are in need of general 

event sponsors, hole sponsors, and prize/raffle sponsors.   If possible, please return form to 
Agape House by May 15, 2024. This will allow us time to promote your business/organization 
before and during the tournament. 

 
3. Donate: If you are not able to participate, we always welcome your support in the form of 

donations!  Monthly recurring donations are  available through our website: 
https://agapehousehermiston.org 

 
We thank you for your support!  

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Gomolski,       

Eastern Oregon Mission Executive Director 


